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I strongly oppose HB 2747!
HB 2747 minimizes the voice of the majority of Oregonians, who value wildlife for it's own
sake.

HB2747 is unjust, a way of "stacking the deck" against conservation of wildlife.
Please join me in opposing HB 2747!

Thank you for your service, and for considering my views.

Debra Wilson
Ashland, OR
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